Thompson, Matthew A - DNR

From: Thompson, Matthew A - DNR

Sent: Thursday, March 31, 2022 1:18 PM

To: cpcwausau@gmail.com

Cc: Brian Bailey

Subject: Approval - Fong Family Post Closure Modification: DNR BRRTS# 02-37-587441

Ms. Logeman,

The Department has reviewed the Post Closure Modification Request submitted on your behalf by REI Engineering Inc.
(REI) and approves the modification request proposed in the January 31, 2022 submittal. Upon completion of soil
excavation and repaving, please work with your environmental consultant to complete a final documentation report
outlining conditions at the site.

Please contact me with questions regarding this determination or the site in general.

Thank you,
Matt Thompson

We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.

Matt Thompson

Hydrogeologist — Remediation and Redevelopment
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources

1300 W. Clairemont Ave., Eau Claire, W1 54701
Office: 715-492-2304
matthewa.thompson@wisconsin.gov
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